
If you have any questions, please call our onsite Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 901.767.6949 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Special thanks to the many parishioners who have attended a reception. We have 
already begun receiving pledges!!!  If you have not done so, please return your pledge 
response this week in the envelope provided in your information packet. After much 
prayer and discernment, your timely response to the Parish/Campaign Office would 
be greatly appreciated. 
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If you have not had the chance to attend a Building Our Future Campaign reception, 
please take a little time to find out about our plans, along with a little food and 
fellowship. There are still dates available but only for this week. These receptions 
are your opportunity to learn firsthand about the exciting plans for Holy Rosary 
going forward. It’s also a chance to ask your questions. Last but not least, it’s a great 
way to get together with other parish families, so please join us on one of the 
following dates: 

 
RECEPTION DATES/TIMES: 

 

Monday, October 16th at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, October 17th at 1:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, October 17th at 6:30 p.m. 

 
~ All Receptions will be held in the Family Room. ~ 

 
Refreshments will be served… We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
RSVP by returning your reply card, calling the Parish Office at (901) 767.6949, or 

registering via email: holyrosaryinvitation@gmail.com   
 

Scan to 
RSVP 

 

 

 

FINAL RECEPTIONS ~ THIS WEEK! 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 
 
 


